
  

 

 
 
 
 

13th September 2024 
 
 

Welcome to Year 4 
 

Welcome back to the lovely Year 4's! I am so excited to teach you for another year at Edward Worlledge. 
 

Cantley 
Mrs Kean 

Mrs Casey 
 

PE 
Days Monday 

Tuesday 

Please ensure that you have the correct PE uniform. 
Black shorts, plain black tracksuit bottoms + house team 

coloured t-shirt. Black plimsoles and trainers. 
Uniform White shirt, tie and jumper/ cardigan. Black trousers or 

skirt and tights.  Black footwear. 
 

Summer – summer dresses or skirt/shorts. 
How to contact the class teacher: Either discuss on the playground after school or leave a 

message with the office for the teacher to call back. 
 

Children in Year 4 are expected to read their AR book everyday, please record their reading in 
reading records. We are using bookmarks to reward reading at home and an extra break on a 
Friday.  

 
Our topics this half term are:- 

• English: Charlie and the chocolate factory 
• Maths: place value, addition and subtraction  
• History: Romans 
• Science: teeth and digestion 
• Computing: e-safety 
• MFL: fruits 
• Art: storytelling through art 

 


